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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2265, as introduced, allows schools to offer an elective course in law enforcement to 11th 

and 12th grade students. The State Board of Education may coordinate with the Council on Law 

Enforcement Education and Training (CLEET) to develop instructional materials.   

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the state budget 

or appropriations. 

 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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